
A KILO OF KINDNESS IN HUA HIN

Hua Hin, Thailand, September 2019 – Mövenpick Asara Resort & Spa Hua Hin and A Kilo of
Kindness open house.

Now in its fifth year, the ‘Kilo of Kindness’ campaign which honours the United Nations
International Day of Charity. As a part of Mövenpick Hotels & Resorts, Mövenpick Asara Resort &
Spa Hua Hin called on guests and hotel team members to donate and share food, clothes and
educational supplies in support of The Border Patrol Police Naresuan Pa-La-U School as a part of
this campaign.

Excitedly, this year the hotel invited students and teachers to experience a hotel as a part of Open
House activities. This meaningful event was led by Mr. Sven Walter, General Manager together with
CSR committee. The group were warmly welcomed by hotel department heads during the visit of
each area while exploring hoteliers’ life. Ending an event with big smiles before bidding a farewell
with “Chocolate Workshop”, this hand-on fun filled workshop allowed students to create their own
chocolate balls in various shapes with laughs a long the way and help from invited media and local
influencers; Hua Hin Today Newspaper and Let’s Check In Magazine.

The 240 KGs and 2,000 Baht were raised from A Kilo of Kindness 2019 and donated to The Border
Patrol Police Naresuan Pa-La-U School during the visit at the hotel recently.

Last year, a staggering 12,700 kilograms of supplies were donated via the participating hotels – a
figure Mövenpick hopes to surpass with its 2019 campaign. While each guest is encouraged to
donate a ‘Kilo of Kindness’, all contributions are welcome and gratefully received.

More information call: + 66 (32) 520 777
Website: www.movenpick.com/hua-hin
Email: resort.huahin@movenpick.com | Facebook.com/movenpickhuahin |
IG: @movenpickhuahin | Line: @movenpickhuahin

https://www.thaimediapr.com/a-kilo-of-kindness-in-hua-hin/

